
WEEK ST MARY PARISH COUNCIL 
An extraordinary meeting of the Parish Council took place on Monday 30th 2013 at 7.30pm 
under the chairmanship of Mr L Davies with 6 Councillors, the Clerk and 6 members of the 
public present.  Also in attendance Mrs L Mason (Parish Internal Auditor) & PC N Jessop 
 
The following matters were discussed: 
After councillors Declarations of Interest, copies of a draft Renewable Energy Parish Survey 
prepared by the Chairman were given to those present at the meeting.   
 
Public Forum there was a long discussion about the pros and cons of a parish survey. The 
Chairman thanked the public for attending and for their comments which he advised would be 
taken account of by the parish council. 
 
Renewable Energy Parish Survey  It was agreed any survey of this nature should not relate 
to a specific planning application or proposal, and that many of the comments made by the 
public were relevant and should be taken into account.  Mrs M Smith offered to draft an 
amended survey for discussion at the next parish council meeting. 
 
Week St Mary Football Field Lease  A map was circulated and there was a discussion about 
the area to be incorporated in the lease.  Mrs L Mason explained some of the detail in the 
lease and confirmed that although the lease is an agreement between the football club and the 
parish council, it does not in anyway prohibit other people from using the area.  It was 
suggested that the area to be leased could extend to incorporate the new field area, 
incorporating the pavilion and changing room but not the wild life area.  An amended draft 
lease will be prepared and copies given to the football club  
 
 
 


